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Good afternoon,

Thank you to all stakeholders who submitted feedback to the IESO on the Regional Planning Process Review
(RPPR) Straw Man Design document. The IESO has reviewed and summarized this feedback and provided an
IESO response in a document that is now posted on the RPRP engagement webpage. In some of the feedback
submissions, stakeholders identified concerns regarding the potential for duplication of work undertaken in
various IESO and OEB stakeholder forums related to these recommendations. To address this specific
feedback, the IESO and OEB have collaborated to identify the organization responsible for the review and
implementation, if appropriate, of each recommendation contained in the RPPR Straw Man Design document.
The list of recommendations and the associated lead organization has also been posted on the IESO RPPR

engagement webpage.

Discussions with stakeholders, including the IESO Regional Planning Review Advisory Group, throughout the
RPPR has informed the development of the recommendations contained in the Straw Man Design document.
While refinement of these recommendations has largely concluded, stakeholders can expect to see additional
details on next steps in a Final Report on the RPPR by Q4 2020. Following publication of the Final Report, the
IESO will schedule a webinar with stakeholders to review the recommendations in the Final Report with a
focus on those which the IESO will be responsible for implementing, provide an indication of next steps and
where to continue to follow discussions on continuous improvements to the regional planning process.

Regards,
IESO Engagement


http://www.ieso.ca/Sector-Participants/Engagement-Initiatives/Engagements/Regional-Planning-Review-Process

